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I have read the reviewer’s comments and the author’s responses including the finalmanuscript. All the referees’ substantial revision criteria have been met and two of thethree referees have indicated acceptance. The third (FC) still expressed some concernsin his assessment. The response of this referee (FC) seems merely a duplicate of hisearlier assessment so does not indicate acceptance.However, in my view, the essence of FC’s remarks concern proofreading andgrammatical aspects and the authors did deal with this adequately. The standard ofgrammar and spelling in the final manuscript dated 9/04 is still not perfect (e.g., “Bragreflectors” on page 1, section 1 should be “Bragg reflectors” – I suggest editorialcorrection of this) but it is much improved from the original submission.Therefore my decision is to accept the article in its present form.
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